
          
 

 
 

September 3, 2024 

Re:  Camp Street Water and Sewer Replacement Project 
 City of Platteville, Wisconsin 
Dear Property Owner, 

Following is an update regarding the Camp Street Water and Sewer Replacement project 
as provided by the City’s contractor, Rule Construction: 

 On Wednesday, September 3rd the intersections of Camp and Lancaster and 
Camp and Elm will be repaved.  The temporary asphalt curbs, sidewalks, and 
driveways will also be installed.  There will be periodic traffic interruptions, but you 
will be able to access the street most of the day.  Please do not park any vehicles 
on the street. 

 On Thursday, September 4th the gravel portions of the street will be chip-seal 
coated.  The chip sealing operations will prevent all traffic from using the street 
until the chip seal has cooled down, which will be by the end of the workday 
(approximately 5 pm). Therefore, you will need to remove your vehicle from your 
driveway and from the street by no later than 7 am and plan on not being able to 
access your home with a vehicle until 5 pm. (You will be able to walk to your 
residence, but we recommend not walking across the new chip seal until it has 
cooled.) 

As mentioned above, we kindly request that you refrain from parking vehicles on the 
street during construction. If you must park on the street, please have your vehicle moved 
by 7:00 am.  

We realize that there may be special access needs during the construction. Please 
contact us as soon as possible if you have special access needs.  

Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact 
the project manager, Dan Dreessens of Delta 3 Engineering, Inc., at (608) 348-5355, ext. 
1002 or via email at dreessensd@delta3eng.biz. 

Thank you, 

 
 
 

Daniel Dreessens, P.E.  
Delta 3 Engineering, Inc. 

  


